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The Toledo Edison Company Docket No. 50-346
ATTN: Mr. Lowell E. Roe
Vice President, Power
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, Ohio 43652
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Gentlemen:

N s

Thank you for your letter dated June 7, 1974, which forwarded

a report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the high pressure

injection pump motor starting torque deficiency. Your report
will be reviewed and evaluated and, should we require additional

/ information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

| Your cooperatiom is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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S.E, Bryan ’
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John G. Davis, Beputy Director
for ¥ield Cperations
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